From: Tim Screen 
Sent: 10 April 2015 16:37
To: Gemma Magnuson
Subject: 15/00386/PAO - Dymocks Farm Buckingham Road Bicester

Gemma 

The landscape impact and effect is minimal, however the mitigation provide by the overgrown hedgerow west of the monopole is important. Therefor this hedgerow is to be retained at its present/mature height and protected from damage to canopy and roots during the erection of the new monopole.

Regards.

Tim

Tim Screen CMLI 
Landscape Architect 
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